CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

PLANNING DEPARTMENT ~— Development & Building Services

PO Box 1293

Albuquerque

NM 87103

www.cabq.gov

December 13, 2012

Karen M. Menné-Jacobsen, PE Richard J. Berry, Mayor
W H Pacific, Inc.

6501 Americas Parkway NE, Suite 400

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87110

RE: Mile High Little League Fields, Juan Tabo - Grading and Drainage Plan
Parking lot repave & Concession Stand  P.E. Stamp: 12/12/12 File # K21-D002A

I’h-/
Dear Ms. Menné-Jacobsen,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 12/6/2012 and the corrected
Grading Plan updated 12/12/12, the above referenced plan is approved for Paving Permit
and Building Permit.

Please include a copy of the approved Grading and Drainage Plan in the Building Permit set
submitted for the Concession stand, prior to sign-off by Hydrology.

Since more than one acre is being disturbed this project requires a National Pollutant
Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) permit for storm water discharge.

Prior to Certificate of Occupancy approval from this office, an Engineer’s Certification of
compliance with this Grading and Drainage plan is required per the DPM.

If you have any questions, you may contact me by email at grolson @cabg.gov, or telephone
505-924-3695.

Sin% %—_ /‘;/?/ z

Gregory R. Olson, P.E.
Senior Engineer

Orig:  Drainage file K21-D002A
c.pdf  Addressee via Email KJacobsen@WHPacific.com
Kathy Verhage, DMD, KVerhage @cabg.gov
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